
CHRISTCHURCH MONDAY MIXED DARTS  

AGM 2023 

 

 

 1 CHAIRMANS OPENING REMARKS  

 

Treasure opened the meeting at 8:15 with apologies for chairman not being 

in attendance due to illness and that he thanked the league for their 

continued support this year. 
 

2 SECRETARIES REPORT  

 

Thanked everyone for their continued support of Christchurch Monday 

Night Mixed Darts League. Whilst ‘ COVID’ had a detrimental effect on the 

league, I feel we have a more balanced and evenly competitive 2 divisions. 

We had a few issue over the past year that have been raised to the committee 

that we have had to sort at short notice, and we like to think we try and deal 

with all matters without prejudice, Matters raised throughout the year 

include abuse, in-team fighting, players being barred from venues changes 

and generally any queries regarding misunderstood rules. 

 

Also added that the problem we are facing with regards to poor attendance 

of players from div 1 for competitions, which with a result the league have 

failed to make enough money to cover trophies this season, but we have a 

couple of proposals regarding this matter later 
 

3 RESULTS SECRETARIES REPORT 

 

Thanked the committee for their help this year being my first year on the 

committee and results secretary,  

 

Been a good flowing season with not many issues, only issue was that a few 

times teams have doubled up on numbers for the pairs and threes so had to 

chase teams to find out what players played where, so asked team if they can 

just double check the players they put down.  

 

Said that if we have 21 teams enter from for the summer league that we will 

go to 3 leagues of summer if 20 will be 2 divisions of 10, which would put 

us a couple weeks behind where we ended last summer, due to a extra bank 

holiday. 

 

 



4 TREASURES REPORT  

 

The Treasurer thanked the committee and thanked players for their 

continued support for the league.  

A Summary of the accounts is recorded below for March 2022 through to 

March 2023 

 

Cash in Hand March 2022- £2490.97 

Income 202/-23- £2640 

Expenditure 2022/23- £2801.28 

Cash in Hand AGM 13th March- £2329.69 
 

5 HONORARIUMS  

 

Was suggested we go back to what was set pre covid which was £350 for 

treasure and £350 for Secretaries to split,  

 

This was agreed by the members in attendance, but going forward they want 

to know the jobs of both secretaries to make sure it’s a fair split. 
 

6 ELECTION OF COMMITTEE  

Secretary – Ian Starks 

Treasurer – Simon Richards 

Chairman – Mark Calder  

Results Secretary – Adam Woodland 

 

 RETURN OF TROPHIES  

Captains Cup - Paul Cooke & Jason Cooke (Returned)  

Crystal Singles – Rob Channing (Returned)  

Gordy Cup – Darren Baily- Gary Howlett (Returned) 

Arthur Coombs Singles – Rob Channing (Returned) 

Prem Singles – Rob Channing (Returned) 
 

7 AGM PROPOSALS  

 

Format of Gallon, Singles, Pairs, Threes in summer       - AGREED 

Amend entry fees to £2 for all Competitions                   - AGREED 

Remove the word Divisional from all competitions        - AGREED 

apart from Singles and Handicap Cup  
 

 

Meeting closed 9:25. 


